
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2021-22 is 97%) 

 

 

 Flamingos 99.2% Kingfishers 94.7%  Jackdaws 93.7% Hummingbirds 94%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.4% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos 

 
 

 

Covid Cases week ending 21st January 2022 
  

We have had 0 reported positive cases this week.  
 

Covid-19  
 

If you receive a positive LFD or PCR test please continue to let the school know, via the email 

covid@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk  

 

If your child is displaying any of the Covid-19 symptoms (it only has to be one) please keep 

them at home and book a PCR test. Please stay at home and isolate until you receive the 

results, if negative, and well enough to be in school they can return, if positive please remain at 

home and isolate for the required period. 
 

Tea towels and bags The Friends are producing a fun, personalised tea towel and tote bag 

as a keepsake and to raise funds for the school. 

All the children (and staff!) will be drawing self-portraits which will then be collated and 

turned into a whole school tea towel and bag. Tea towels will be white bleached cotton with red 

print, and the tote bags will be long-handled unbleached cotton with red print. Tea towels will 

be £5 each and tote bags will be £6.50 each. 

These will be great for you to keep, or as gifts for friends or family for Mother’s Day, Easter 

etc. 

Please be aware that we have to pay for these in advance and have to have a minimum total 

order of 50 of each item. Please also note that you will not be able to see a mock-up of the 

product in advance of ordering and paying. However – please see below for an example of the 
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tea towel that was produced a few years ago – we hope you will agree that they always turn out 

really well. 

If you would like to order any items, these will be available to purchase on Parentmail. Orders 

and payments need to be made in the next two weeks, by the end of Friday 28th of January - 

we will be unable to take any orders after this date. Delivery should be during the first week 

of March. 

 

 
 

Exciting news As restrictions are slowly being lifted, we are excited that we may be able to 

re-introduce Parent Lunches, Open Tray days and parents being able to come into school.  We 

are also planning a Mothers Day afternoon tea on Friday 25th March.  Watch this space! 
 

Change of Menu We are currently reviewing the school menu for hot and packed 

lunches.  We would like to hear from parents about what food your child would like to see on 

the menu. 

 

Please submit any food choices via the form on ParentMail for consideration.  Thank you for 

your help. 
 

Chicken Pox and Threadworms  There have been cases of chicken pox and threadworms  

in school.   
 

Bawburgh Youth Club 28th January – Chinese New Year  
 

 

 

 

 


